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Remember to vote! Convenience voting begins February 11, 2019 
 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (January 31, 2019) – The February 2019 Residential Design Review 
Committee and Village Association elections have been set for Saturday, February 16, 2019, 
with convenience voting beginning on Monday, February 11, 2019.  

Voting for contested positions on the Cochran’s Crossing Residential Design Review Committee, 
Creekside Park Residential Design Review Committee, and Panther Creek Village Association 
will take place at The Woodlands Township located at 2801 Technology Forest Blvd, The 
Woodlands, Texas, 77381. All other Residential Design Review Committee and Village 
Association races were unopposed. Voting is open to residents of The Woodlands and property 
owners ages 18 and older in the respective villages.  
 
Convenience Voting:  
Monday, February 11, through Friday, February 15, 2019, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
 
Election Day Voting:  
Saturday, February 16, 2019, 8 a.m. to 6 p.m.  
 
For general information about the elections, including a list of candidates filed and the full list 
of contested and uncontested races, please visit www.thewoodlandstownship-
tx.gov/februaryelection. Specific questions regarding the Residential Design Review Committee 
and Village Association elections can be directed to Karen Dempsey at 281-210-3800. Election 
results will be posted on the Township website. 

 

https://thewoodlandstx.sharepoint.com/sites/portal/cr/press/Elections/www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/februaryelection
https://thewoodlandstx.sharepoint.com/sites/portal/cr/press/Elections/www.thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov/februaryelection

